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9th December 2024 

Dear Parents /Carers, 

As we approach the end of the Autumn term, I would like to thank you for your continued support 
and collaboration throughout the first part of this academic year.  

It has been a busy and productive term; we are very proud of the achievements of our students, in 
and outside the classroom. We have celebrated many successes and achievements in sport as well 
as being thrilled at the level of student talent performing at our Winter Showcase as well as a Year 7 
student winning a national poster design competition and enjoying the prize of taking 29 friends to 
Sky Studios Elstree for the day.  

Furthermore, our first annual Awards Evening was a prestigious and incredibly inspiring event for 
award winners and their proud parents/carers in attendance. 

 
Thursday 19th December 

Please note that our Year 11 Mock Results event is Thursday 19TH December and this means that we 
will close at 1.55pm for students in Year 7 - 10.  All Year 11 students will remain on site unless 
parents have selected either 3.30pm or 4.30pm time slots. 

 
Friday 20th December  

The term ends on Friday 20th December, with students finishing at 12.15pm.  Should your child be 
entitled to a free school meal, this will be provided via a grab-bag. 

Tuesday 7th January  

Spring term begins on Tuesday 7th January, with lessons starting at 8.45am for all students. 

 

Finally, I wish you and your family a peaceful holiday season and I look forward to working together 
with you in the new year. 

 

Mr Khan 

 

 

Interim Headteacher 

 


